
Mr F Westmorland 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Do you remember the trips you went on when you were at Primary School? I can remember a visit to York when I was in 
Year 5 and a particularly educational visit to Chester Zoo when I was in Year 6. At the time I never quite appreciated 
what a struggle it was for my family to pay for these trips; let alone the trips that we went on when I was in secondary 
school. 

At Mundella we make every effort to keep the costs of trips and visits to an absolute minimum; a number of them I try 
to find additional funding for to keep them free, however we often have to ask for contributions towards trips. These 
contributions are only requested when the costs cannot be covered by other means. 

WE are noticing that fewer and fewer families are contributing towards the costs of these trips and, sadly, we are 
finding ourselves in a position where some of them may well have to be cancelled. 

If, as a family, you find yourselves in a position where finding the contribution towards a trip is challenging please speak 
to Mrs Gretton, our FLO, or your child’s class teacher. 

Help us to make memories for your children. Have a great weekend. 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Ted will go to Donaldson in KS1 with 

94.4% attendance and Cowell in KS2 

with 97.9%, they are the proud keepers 

of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and Cowell 

this week with the fewest amount of 

late marks 

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Keagan 

Year 1– Lexi-Leigh 

Year 2– Lola 

Year 3– Toby 

Year 4– Sara 

Year 5– Lily  

Year 6– Kaitlin                 Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 2      

Daniel   

Year 3     

Anna   
Year 4       

Elyse-Lily        

Year 6      

Angel     

Year 5      

Tyler        

Year 1      

Mason              

Year R      

Robert      

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXoMqIwPffAhURmRQKHT55AREQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mnn.com%2Ffamily%2Ffamily-activities%2Fblogs%2Fis-cursive-handwriting-obsolete&psig=AOvVaw2DNwqmVrDG


 

Year Good to be Green Attendance 27/01 to 31/01 

  100% 

Donaldson 15/17 13/16 

Fletcher 28/30 21/30 

Kerr 27/29 19/29 

Walliams 25/30 21/29 

Morpurgo 26/27 21/27 

Shakespeare 28/30 22/30 

Cowell 26/27 25/28 

To Note: 

 Year R and 1 parents are invited to a phonics 

party at 2:15pm on Monday 3rd February.  

 Year 5 Kingswood Residential payments - Please ensure 

the £40 deposit is paid by the 14th February. 

 Phase 1 will be visiting Hastings Sealife Centre on the 

10th February.  

 The Scholastic School Book Fair will be on Tuesday 11th 

February—Thursday 13th February. 

Congratulations to Walliams who are 

the winners of Reader class of the 

Week, keep up with the excellent 

reading! 

Walliams are the winners of this 

week’s Walk On Wednesday, 

congratulations! 

Infant Agility Competition 

On Tuesday 28th January some children from Year 1 and 2 

went to Three Hills for a sports competition. The children 

represented the school very well with excellent 

sportsmanship and teamwork. The team came 10th out of 

26 teams, congratulations! 

Year 5 and 6 Martial Arts Class 

On Wednesday 29th January Years 5 and 6 got the 

opportunity to take part in another one of our sports 

taster sessions– a karate class run by a Canton Martial 

Arts instructor. The children had a great time learning 

some defence moves. 


